Saint James Elementary School Celebrates 135 Years

Sunday, November 10, 2013 Saint James Elementary School, Red Bank Noon Mass Reception 1pm – 3pm

St. James Elementary School invites Alumni, current Families and Parishioners as we begin celebrations for our 135th year in June 2014. Join us on Sunday, November 10th at Noon Mass followed by a reception at St. James School from 1pm - 3pm. We will offer light refreshments, tours of our school, and so much more. Come see how our school has grown in 135 years, visit with old friends and share memories. Current Families are welcomed to bring the extended Family -- let your students show their Grandparents their school, including their classroom. For more details, please feel free to call our school at 732-741-3363, visit our website at www.mysaintjames.com or like us on Facebook.

